
Dear Senate members, I am very concerned that CSG mining has not yet been   
proven to be absolutely safe for the waterways and systems in Australia.   
There is now more clear evidence that CSG mining is polluting, especially in   
parts of the Great Artesian Basin, yet energy companies are clearly more   
interested in profits that the long term sustainability and safety of their   
activities.  Please pass laws that guarantee environmental and scientific   
assessment processes are uncorrupted and independent of the interests of   
companies and politicians. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Adam Aitken 


